PERSONAL PRESENTATION AND UNIFORM EXPECTATIONS

Footwear

We take pride in maintaining a high standard of uniform that reflects the professionalism and focus we expect from our

pupils. As part of this, we have clear guidelines on acceptable footwear to ensure consistency and promote a smart
appearance.

Pupils are required to wear plain black shoes that meet the following criteria: -
» Shoes, not boots or trainers
* Free from any visible sports logos or branding
» Flat-soled for safety and comfort
» Made of polishable material to ensure they are kept in good condition

Footwear should not include: -
= Trainers or any form of sports footwear
= Shoes with high heels, which can be unsafe
= Shoes with excessive decoration, such as large buckles, patterns, or embellishments

These are some examples of shoes that are not acceptable in school.
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In circumstances where a pupil arrives to school with inappropriate footwear for no valid reason,
alternative shoes will be provided.

If you have any questions regarding footwear, please contact school.



